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In Photo, PSA RSSO IX Ms. Mewchun WS. Pamaran, Regional Director, and employees together 

with Mr. Gerald Elbert M. Sarzona, Information Officer III and Mr. Alquin Rex G. Domenden, 

Information Officer I from PSA Central Office during the Contents Management and Webpage 

Administration Training. 
 

18 - 22 March 2024 – ZAMBOANGA CITY. The Philippine Statistics 

Authority – Regional Statistical Services Office (PSA-RSSO) IX in 

collaboration with PSA Central Office – Censuses and Technical 

Coordination Office – Information Technology and Dissemination Service 

– Knowledge Management and Communications Division (CTCO-ITDS-

KMCD) conducted the Contents Management and Webpage 

Administration Training. 
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The said training was attended by PSA - RSSO IX employees headed by 

Ms. Mewchun WS. Pamaran, Regional Director, and participants/content 

managers from PSO - Zamboanga del Norte, PSO - Zamboanga del Sur 

and PSO - Zamboanga Sibugay. The resource persons during the training 

were Mr. Gerald Elbert M. Sarzona, Information Officer III and Mr. Alquin 

Rex G. Domenden, Information Officer I from PSA – Central Office. 

 

The 5-day training aimed to equip and develop the skills of the 

participants/content managers with the knowledge on the creation of 

landing page of their respective provinces using Drupal as the main web 

application framework, an open-source Content Management System 

(CMS) to build and maintain websites, online directories, intranets and 

other types of digital content. 

 

On the last day of the training, Ms. Shehana S. Ladjabangsa, Information 

System Analyst I, together with Mr. Gerald Elbert M. Sarzona and Mr. 

Alquin Rex G. Domenden presented the training output to Ms. Mewchun 

WS. Pamaran, Regional Director. RD Pamaran gave her insights and 

suggestions to make the webpage more interactive to the unique visitors 

of the webpage.  

 

The Contents Management and Webpage Administration Training was 

concluded by the closing message of Officer-In-Charge CRASD Chief 

Conrad E. Sontillano. 
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